
Board of Education 

Pleasant Hill CUSD #3 

Pike and Calhoun Counties, Illinois 

Notice of Public Meeting 

 

 

 

The Pleasant Hill Community Unit School District No. 3 will conduct a Timely and Meaningful Consultation 

meeting for the district on May 17, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. in the Board of Education district office. 

 

     

Mike Peebles, Secretary 
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